

5th July 2019

Child Meal Charges from September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing to let you know that from September 2019 there will be an increase in the price of school lunches for Key Stage 2 children.

Since we first became involved with Hutchinson's our meal provider 2 years ago, there have been no meal price rises at all so it is reasonable now to agree with their request to increase the cost by 10p per child meal to £2.30. The extra amount is to cover their own increased costs and staffing rises. Key Stage 1 children will remain free of charge.

Kind regards,

Miss Jo Sawyer Headteacher j.sawyer@parkgroveprimary.co.uk

